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MINUTES OF THE PUBLIC FORUM 

HELD ON 28 OCTOBER 2020 

 

1. Opening 
 

The Public Forum commenced at 5.35pm. 
 
Council’s Portfolio General Manager Community Connection, Phil Hansen, presented the Mayor and 
Councillors with the Excellence in Road Safety award that Council won recently at the 2020 National 
Awards for Local Government. 

 
2. Presentations relating to listed Items on the Council Agenda 

 

The following written submissions were received: 

 Name Item 
no 

Item description For/ 

Against 

1 Mr Richard & Mrs Jill Gregory 9.16 Bungendore Education Precinct Proposal Against 

2 Mr Alan Longhurst 9.4 Bungendore Car Park Options Against 

3 Ms Sherridan Marsh 9.4 Bungendore Car Park Options For 

4 Ms Lucy Lintermans 9.16 Bungendore Education Precinct Proposal Against 

5 Friends of the Village Green 9.4 Bungendore Car Park Options For 

 
The following presenters were heard via Zoom: 

 Name Item 
no 

Item description For/ 

Against 

1 Ms Louise Sailer 9.4 Bungendore Car Park Options For 

2 Ms Bec Francis 9.4 Bungendore Car Park Options For 

3 Mr John Preston 9.4 Bungendore Car Park Options For 

4 Ms Lucy Lintermans 9.16 Bungendore Education Precinct Proposal Against 

5 Mr Bruce Pettit 9.16 Bungendore Education Precinct Proposal Against 

6 Ms Serena Wilson 9.16 Bungendore Education Precinct Proposal For 

7 Ms Alix Burnett 9.4 Bungendore Car Park Options For 

8 Ms Amy Roberts 9.16 Bungendore Education Precinct Proposal Against 

9 Mr Greg Roberts 9.16 Bungendore Education Precinct Proposal Against 
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3. Petitions 

 

There were no petitions submitted. 

 
4. ‘Questions on Notice’ from the Public 

Responses to the following ‘Questions on Notice’ received up to 2 September 2020 were provided and 
tabled at the meeting (see attached for responses): 

Numbers Received from: In relation to: 

1 Mr Chris Pritzler Queanbeyan Riverside Tourist Park 

 
5. Presentations by Invitation from the CEO 

 

Representatives from School Infrastructure NSW, Mr Geoff Waterhouse, Mr Carlo Bellinato and Mr 
Sherif Elias, presented a proposal for the high school education precinct in Bungendore.  

 
6. Closure 

 

As there were no further matters, the Public Forum closed at 6.29pm. 
 



 
 

ATTACHMENT TO MINUTES OF THE PUBLIC FORUM 
HELD ON 28 October 2020 

 
 

4 ‘Questions on Notice’ from the Public 
 
Responses to the following ‘Questions on Notice’ received up to Wednesday 21 October 2020 were 
provided and tabled at the meeting  
 

 
Questions submitted by: Chris Pritzler 
 

1. QUEANBEYAN RIVERSIDE TOURIST PARK LEASE OBJECTION. The Objection lodged 
with QPRC regarding the proposed lease of the Queanbeyan Riverside Tourist Park 
has not been acknowledged by QPRC. Has the matter been forwarded to the relevant 
NSW Government Minister for Determination of this Objection as stated in QPRC 
documentation ? 
 
Response – Organisation Capability 
Council is required to consider all submissions duly provided and refer the matter to the 
Minister if an objection is received during the submission period.  
 
The submission period for the proposed lease opened 27 July until 24 August 2020. Council 
did receive a submission on 14 August requesting information and a response from Council 
was provided on 27 August. The matters raised in that request had been accommodated in 
the updated community map for the park. A formal objection was submitted on 28 August 
outside the submission period and has not been forwarded to the Minister.  
 
The writer has received correspondence from Council confirming the same.  
 

 
 


